
 

 

Dear Members of the Business Community, 
 
Are you a Black-owned business specializing in commercial facilities services? If so, RTI invites you to join 
us at our inaugural Black Vendor Fair on Tuesday, August 16, 2022, to explore many opportunities for 
business partnerships. 
 
As head of real estate and facilities management at RTI, I invite Black businesses to share your product 
and service offerings and explore the collaborations we offer.  
 
The event will include: 
 

•Personal introductions to the global real estate team responsible for procuring products and 
services for RTI 
 
•Opportunities to share how your products, services and resources can support the many  
disciplines within our corporate real estate group including facility management, project 
delivery, design and construction, grounds maintenance and care, cleaning services, and 
engineering 
 
•Tips for engaging with RTI for partnership opportunities 
 
•Details about tangible planned projects, including scope 
 
•Networking opportunities 

 
Our mission at RTI is to improve the human condition. A part of that is ensuring we partner with diverse 
suppliers representing outstanding business ventures. I sincerely hope you will join us so we can all 
share new information and build relationships.  
 
I look forward to seeing you! 
 
Harold 
Harold R. Hicks, CFM, MCR 
Vice President, Real Estate & Facilities Strategic Services 
RTI International 
 


